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On 1/16/17 7:07 PM, Zosha Falteisek wrote:
?Good evening Amanda and Nathan,   

I just wanted to send my feedback on the observations I had the chance to complete on Friday.  I observed during the afternoon periods, and I decided to keep my observations within the World Language department this time.  I had the chance to visit Judith Zubia, Anne Marie DeFrain, Claudina Garcia, and Tom Gabriele.  I loved watching how they conducted class and interacted with their students.  I took pages of notes and came away with lots of practical ideas.  I believe that this experience not only strengthened me as a teacher, but it also served to strengthen our department.  THANK YOU to PTO for this great opportunity; I think it was largely successful.   

You're the best!   
Zosha  





